
CITY OF WARD & WARD 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

 
 
 
 

2024 Christmas Parade Application 

 
Company/Organization:  ________________      ____ 

 

Name of contact Person(s):        ____ 

           _________ 

 

Phone Number (Cell #, if possible):       ____ 

 

What announcement would you like for your float?    ____ 

 

_________________     __________________________ 

            ____ 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Our 2024 Christmas Parade and Tree Lighting is on, Sunday, December 8th. The parade will 

start at 4 PM and we ask that all floats be lined up, no later than 3:45 PM. The City will have 

Santa in the Parade, so we ask that there are no other Santa’s. There is no charge to participate 

in the parade. Immediately following the parade, Santa will officially light the Christmas tree and 

we will have free hot chocolate & cookies available, as well as pictures with Santa, located at 

the Ward Chamber of Commerce building, 80 W 2nd St. 

The City of Ward &/or Ward Chamber of Commerce will not be responsible for any loss, 

damage, injury to person(s) or property in operation of the parade. Wrapped Candy may be 

distributed. For further information, please contact the Ward Parks and Recreation Director, 

Michelle Fitzgerald at (501) 422-9558, by call or text, or parksandrecreation@cityofward.com by 

email. You can also mail the application to PO Box 237, Ward, AR 72176 or return to City Hall, 

405 Hickory St, Ward. 

Visit our website at: www.wardparksandrec.com  

 

_______________________________________                                      __________________                                        

Signature          Date 

mailto:parksandrecreation@cityofward.com
http://www.wardparksandrec.com/

